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The Department of Energy has directed that all non-essential and discretionary travel be curtailed until 
further notice. In general, the Department considers travel associated with nuclear energy-related 
research to be non-essential. Accordingly, please ensure that any travel funded under your cooperative 
agreement, including local, domestic, and international, is cancelled. If you believe that certain travel is 
essential, please contact the Contract Specialist for your award for a determination. No travel should 
occur without receiving such a determination in writing and in advance. The Department appreciates your 
cooperation during this uniquely challenging time.  

 


